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Feeney, John M - DNR

From: Bernard Fenelon <bernard.fenelon@gza.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 05, 2021 11:41 AM
To: Feeney, John M - DNR
Cc: John Osborne; Hedman, Curtis J - DHS
Subject: RE: Decorah Shopping Center Annex, Vapor Results for 961 Lincoln West BRRTS #: 

02-67-151266

The results letter states that an outside background sample was collected, and the background sample analytical results 
(all constituents below detection) are provided in the laboratory report attached to the letter. 
 
Bernard G. Fenelon 
Senior Consultant 
GZA | 17975 West Sarah Lane, Suite 100 | Brookfield, WI 53o45 
o:  262.754.2567  |  c:  262.424.2045  |  bernard.fenelon@gza.com  |  www.gza.com  |  LinkedIn 
 
 
GEOTECHNICAL | ENVIRONMENTAL | ECOLOGICAL | WATER | CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 
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From: Feeney, John M - DNR <JohnM.Feeney@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 11:27 AM 
To: Bernard Fenelon <bernard.fenelon@gza.com> 
Cc: John Osborne <John.Osborne@gza.com>; Hedman, Curtis J - DHS <Curtis.Hedman@dhs.wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Decorah Shopping Center Annex, Vapor Results for 961 Lincoln West BRRTS #: 02-67-151266 
 
Bernie, 
 
The DNR reviewed your data submittal for vapor testing at 961 Lincoln West and recommends three rounds of sampling 
be done at minimum. Also from your letter it is unclear if an outdoor ambient air sample was taken. The DNR 
recommends that be done on the next round if it is not in the plan.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 

Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 262-416-8643 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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This electronic message is intended to be viewed only by the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain privileged and/or confidential information intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are 
not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, printing, copying, distribution or use of this 
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information is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and 
destroy this message and its attachments from your system. 

For information about GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc. and its services, please visit our website at www.gza.com. 


